
☐ Yes, as a friend of Woodlawn & Shaare Zedek Cemeteries, I will make a financial contribution toward the ongoing preservation of 
these community gems!
☐ No, I will not make a financial contribution at this time, but perhaps in the future.

Please accept my generous donation of:
$100 ☐     $250 ☐     $500 ☐     $1,000 ☐     *Other_____
to aid with the following campaign:

☐ Memorial Tree Fund     ☐ General Endowment     ☐ Special Project     ☐ Shaare Zedek Cemetery

☐ $1,000 donation - A bronze plaque with your name or the name of a loved one will be placed on a section of the fence. 

Thank you so much for your charitable support! 
 
Sincerely,
Woodlawn & Shaare Zedek Cemeteries  

*Checks should be made payable to the Lima Community Foundation. Please contact Rick Wagar at 419-223-9831 or 
rickw.woodlawn@gmail.com for naming opportunities for charitable gifts over the amount of $5,000. 


